@) DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
TUESDAY, APRIL 25, 2023

Seniors:

o If you did not pick up your cap and gown, please do so in the main office as soon as you are able. If
you were a mid-year graduate or January graduate, please have stop in between the hours of 8am —
lpm.

e If you are earning the Academic or Technical Honors Diploma, please go to Guidance during your lunch
period onTuesday, April 25 to pick up the medal you will wear at commencement.

Guidance: Networks Barber College will be on main street during lunch on Wednesday, April 26

Astronomy Club: There will be an Astronomy Club meeting after school Friday, April 28 in Mr. Holdeman's
room C236. The meeting should last about an hour.

Travel Opportunity: There will be a parent informational meeting at 6pm on Monday, May 8 in the LGI room.
For any student interested in going on a field trip to Washington D.C. and New York City next year (2023-
2024), Please see Mrs. Kuhlenschmidt in C204 or Mr. Clark in C307 for more information.

Parking Passes: Parking passes are sold out for the rest of this school year. There are no extra spaces
available for any student without a pass to park. All parking lots will be checked daily and if you are caught
parking on campus without a parking pass you will receive a 3 hour Wednesday school.



